
Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord 
April 20, 2025 

1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
573-335-7667 • Fax 573-335-0034 • www.svcape.com 

Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 
We are one Church: loving Jesus, 
serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 
We are a vibrant Catholic church 
serving a diverse community in a 
safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 
along their faith journey. 

Core Values 
Discipleship • Hospitality 

Service • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish/English) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 8:00 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 
First Friday of the month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 
or by appointment  

Parish Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Alleluia!  Christ is Risen! 

To celebrate Easter, an Easter Egg Hunt will be held today, April 20, 
following the 8:00 a.m. Mass (approximately 9:15 a.m.). The hunt 
will take place on the fields behind Church. All children are welcome! 



April 20, 2025 

In the second reading today, St. Paul reminds the Colossians that they 

have been raised with Christ, exhorting them to “think about the things 
above rather than things of earth.” We, too, have been raised with Christ. 
Let us rejoice and be glad! 

 • Mass Intentions • 

Monday, April 21  
 6:30 am James, Sophia, and Eva Poirrier  

Tuesday, April 22  
 6:30 am Cletus Jansen  

Wednesday, April 23 
 6:30 am Cathy Riser (living) 

 5:15 pm Thomas Reich  

Thursday, April 24  
 6:30 am Zoe Crush (living) 

 8:00 am No Mass 

Friday, April 25 
 6:30 am Janet Knobbe  

 8:00 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Tony Biondini Family 

Saturday, April 26  
 6:30 am Pat Brase  

 5:00 pm Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Ralph Sr. and Edna Lape Family 

Sunday, April 27 
Second Sunday of Easter (Divine Mercy Sunday) 
 8:00 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 10:00 am Scott Koch  

 12:00 pm Bill Bohnert  

 3:00 pm Jerry Siebert  
 (Bilingual)  

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

❖❖❖ 

Rosary Prayer Group 
The Holy Rosary will be prayed this Sunday, April 20, at 1:30 p.m.  
at the St. John Henry Newman Center, Cape Girardeau. 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are 
required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a 
child is baptized in the 
Catholic faith. The next class is 
scheduled for Sunday, April 27, 
2025, at 4:30 p.m. and will be held in 
the lower meeting room of Church. Contact 
the parish office to register and complete a 
baptismal registration form. 

Vincent’s Vittles 

The next Vincent’s Vittles meal will be held 
on Saturday, April 26, 2025. The meal 
will be hosted by the St. Francis de Sales 
Association and the menu will include 
lasagna, sides, and delicious desserts. Plan 
to attend and invite a friend! Individuals 
and groups are welcome to participate in 
this rewarding ministry. Please contact 
Deacon Mark if interested! 

Divine Mercy Sunday  April 27, 2025 

Tell aching mankind to snuggle close to My merciful heart, 
and I will fill it with peace.  

(St. Faustina’s Diary, 1074) 

I want the Image to be solemnly blessed on the first Sunday after Easter, 
and I want it to be venerated publicly so that every soul may know about 

it. By means of this image, I shall be granting many graces to souls. 
(St. Faustina’s Diary, 341) 

Through the Chaplet you will obtain everything 
if what you ask for is compatible with My will. 

(St. Faustina’s Diary, 1731) 

Old St. Vincent’s Church 
Corner of William and Main Streets 

2:00 p.m. - Confessions and Eucharistic Adoration 
3:00-4:00 p.m. - Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

First Communion Celebration 
The Sacrament of Holy Eucharist will be celebrated for First 
Communicants at the 5:00 p.m., 10:00 a.m., and 12:00 noon Masses on 
Saturday and Sunday, April 26 - 27, 2024. Please keep these children 
and their families in your prayers during this time of preparation. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - April 13, 2025 

 Collection $ 20,148.75 

 E-Tithing $ 34,581.34 

 Total $ 54,730.09 

 Weekly Budget $ 35,000.00 

Difference (7-1-24 to 4-13-25)   $ 56,964.27 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

Readings - April 20, 2025 

Acts 5:12-16  Revelation 1:9-11a, 12-13 17-19 
John 20:19-31 

  • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, April 21 
 6:30 pm Discipleship Committee 

Tuesday, April 22 
 6:00 pm Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

Wednesday, April 23 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilts 
 9:00 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 
 6:00 pm Parish School of Religion 

Thursday, April 24 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Thursday Women’s Bible Study 

 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

 Friday, April 25 

 Saturday, April 26 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Vincent’s Vittles 

 Sunday, April 27 
 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep 

Our Parish Community 
St. Vincent de Paul once stated “Charity is the cement which binds 
communities to God and persons to one another.” We are incredibly blessed 
and grateful for our parish community who lives out our core principles of 
discipleship, hospitality, service, and worship. Due to the work of the Holy 
Spirit, through grace and the remarkable generosity and sacrificial giving from 
parishioners in the first three phases of the campaign, we have reached our 
established minimum campaign goal. 

However, in many ways we have just begun, equally significant to financial 
growth, is that every parishioner at St. Vincent de Paul Parish has the 
opportunity to participate in the campaign and play a part in this important 
initiative and to benefit from its success. Extending the Mission … Building on 
the Cornerstone of Christ provides every parishioner and family an 
opportunity to deepen their commitment to the Church and community. The 
campaign places a greater emphasis on stewardship, allowing campaign 
volunteers and parishioners to share their faith experience and trust in God, as 
well as uniting our parishioners around the same goal. 

Extending the Mission … Building on the Cornerstone of Christ is as much 
about developing community and deepening spiritual life as we are working 
together to realize God’s will. While achieving great results for the fund drive, 
we are enriched by building our spiritual relationships established in faith and 
delivered with assurance while growing the Kingdom of God that will have a 
lasting effect. ~ Father Rick 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish wishes 
to add new volunteers to teach 
Children’s Liturgy at the 10:00 a.m. 
Sunday Mass. If interested in this 
wonderful ministry, please contact 
Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. 

Total amount pledged  ................................................................ $7,297,100 
Number of families who have pledged  ....................................................  372 
Participation rate of those requested to pledge  ....................................  88% 
Number of registered families in parish  .............................................  1,622 
Percentage of registered families who have pledged  ............................  23% 
Funds on hand needed to begin construction  ........................  $3,500,000 
Total amount of funds collected/deposited in bank  ...............  $2,348,500 
Percentage needed to begin construction  .............................................. 67% 

In celebration of Easter, 
the parish office will be closed 
Easter Monday, April 21, 2025. 

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables is in immediate need of toiletries/hygiene 
items.  These items need to be regular size — not the extra large or small travel 
ones. A bag of hygiene items is given the new clients of Maxine’s. Items needed 
include: Shampoo (men and women’s), deodorant (men and women’s), shave 
cream (men’s), bar soap or shave gel (women’s), and toothpaste. 

These items may be dropped off at Maxine’s on Thursday from 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. 
or Saturday 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Also a container will be placed in the 
Church gathering area to collect them.   

Blessings on this joyous season of Easter! Thank you for your love, 
prayers, and support of Birthright of Marble Hill! Each month, we extend 
your generosity in supplying groceries to many of area families. We (and 
they) are so very grateful!                                       ~ Birthright of Marble Hill 



April 20, 2025 

 • Contact Information • 

Congratulations  to … 
the following parishioners as they 

celebrate their wedding anniversaries. 
(Noted anniversaries are five year increments and fifty plus) 

 Ronn and Sandra Murphy 
40 years 

David and Mary Westrich 
40 years 

Tony and Donna Buehrle 
51 years 

Please continue to pray for all married 
couples and those preparing for marriage. 

Job Opportunities 

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Parish, Cape Girardeau, is seeking a 
dedicated and detail-oriented Accounting Clerk/Administrative 
Assistant to join the parish staff. This full-time position plays an 
essential role in ensuring the smooth operation of the parish’s financial 
and administrative functions. The ideal candidate will have a 
background in accounting/bookkeeping and will demonstrate a 
commitment to the Catholic faith by being an active, practicing 
member of the Catholic Church. This hourly position begins June 1, 
2025. Benefits include health insurance, retirement plan, life 
insurance, paid sick leave, and vacation. For more information and to 
obtain an application and job description, please contact Cheryl 
Oberhaus at St. Vincent de Paul Parish, 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape 
Girardeau, MO 63701, email coberhaus@svparish.com,   phone 573-
335-7667. Application closes April 30, 2025. 

St. Vincent de Paul School is currently accepting applications for 
an Art Teacher. The candidate should have a current Missouri 
teaching certificate. Preference will be given to practicing Catholics. 
Interested candidates may contact Kay Glastetter, kglastetter@ 
svcape.eduk12.net, or call the school office at 573-334-9594.  

St. Vincent de Paul School is currently accepting applications for a 
part-time Technology Teacher. The candidate should have a current 
Missouri teaching certificate. Preference will be given to practicing 
Catholics. Interested candidates may contact Kay Glastetter, 
kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net, or call the school office at 573-334-
9594.  

Notre Dame Regional High School is seeking applicants for a 
Head Girls Tennis Coach and a Freshman Girls Volleyball 
Coach. These are part-time positions for the fall sports season and 
during off-season practices. Interested applicants should submit a 
cover letter, resume and list of references to Jeff Graviett at 
jeffgraviett@notredamecape.org. Open until filled.  

Notre Dame Regional High School is seeking applicants for a 
Boys Freshman Basketball Coach. This is a part-time position for 
the winter sports season and during off-season practices. Interested 
applicants should submit a cover letter, resume and list of references to 
Jeff Graviett at jeffgraviett@notredamecape.org. Open until filled. 

The Rice Bowl - 2025 
Catholic Relief Services (CRS) would like to 
thank everyone who contributed to its annual 
Lenten program of the Rice Bowl. When 
Catholics take part in CRS Rice Bowl, they are 

reaching across physical distances and bringing themselves closer to their 
global family. At the same time, they are also bringing themselves closer to 
God. CRS Rice Bowl began in 1975. Every year, families from nearly 14,000 
communities across the United States fill nearly 3 million Rice Bowls with 
their Lenten alms. While these donations make a difference around the 
world, they also help in the United States, as 25% of all donations stay in 
the diocese from which they came. Each year, CRS Rice Bowl features the 
stories of families from three different countries in order to bring U.S. 
Catholics closer to those they help through their donations. When you 
donate to CRS Rice Bowl, you are sharing your life and your abundance 
with the global family in need. Thank you for your generosity. If you have 
not done so already, please return your Rice Bowl to the basket in Church 
near the back pew.  
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St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

All married couples and 
religious who previously 
took part in a Worldwide 
Marriage  Encounter  
weekend are invited to a 

community meeting on the second 
Sunday of each month from 2:00 - 
4:00 p.m. at the KC Hall, 316 S. 
Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau. If 
planning to attend, please RSVP to 
Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776.  

Renew your Sacrament, deepen your 
communication, strengthen your rela- 
tionship, and rekindle your romance by 
attending a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Experience this year! Sign 
up now as space is limited. For more 
info or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call 
Terry and Eric Engholm at314-649-
7317. Upcoming dates include …  

• June 13 - 15, 2025, 
St. Peter’s, Missouri 

• August 1 - 3, 2025, 
Drury Plaza, Cape Girardeau 
(Local Marriage Encounter location) 

• December 5 - 7, 2025, 
St. Peter’s, Missouri 

Diocesan Development Fund Appeal 

The annual Diocesan Development Fund appeal will be held on 
the weekend of May 4-5. This effort is conducted in every parish of the 
diocese to help finance the activities and ministries of the Catholic Church 
in southern Missouri. The parish goal for St. Vincent is $300,000 with a 
participation goal of 600 donors. Please keep the DDF campaign in your 
prayers. 

Catholic Youth Adventure Program 
and Voice for Life Awards 

The Catholic Youth Adventure Program and Voice for Life Awards Ceremony 
will be held on Saturday, May 3, at 1:00 p.m. at St. John Henry Newman 
Center. Voice for Life Awards will be presented following the Scouting Awards. 
A reception will follow. 

Congratulations to the following St. Vincent de Paul Parish and School 
students who will be recognized as winners in the Voice for Life contest. 

Rory Arnold  Braelyn Blake  Preston Clark  Luke Dallas 
Joseph Dodson  Rosie Fahrner  Caroline Galati  Layla Joggerst 

Johnny Robbins  Louise Stiegemeyer 

Guest Speaker Dr. Ray Guarendi 
and Annual May Procession 

All are invited to attend the presentation, “The Logic of Being Catholic,” by Dr. 
Ray Guarendi, a well-known author, radio host, and EWTN host, on 
Saturday, May 3, at 6:30 p.m., at the National Shrine of Our Lady of the 
Miraculous Medal in Perryville, Missouri. On Sunday, May 4, at 1:00 p.m., 
the National Shrine will host the annual May Procession. Starting from the 
Shrine Church, you may process to the historic grotto while praying and 
singing hymns to Our Lady along the Rosary Walk. You are encouraged to 
bring a chair or blanket, as there is limited seating at the grotto.  If it rains, the 
procession will move inside the Shrine Church. There will be a Spanish Mass, 
with live music, in the Shrine Church at 3:00 p.m. For any questions, please 
call 1-800-264-6279 or visit our website, www.amm.org. 

Kathy Hotop-Raines Presenter 
at NCEA National Convention 

The National Catholic Education Association (NCEA) takes place this week 
April 22-24 in Orlando, Florida. The NCEA Convention is one of the largest 
private-education association gatherings in the nation. It is a one-of-a-kind 
event that brings together thousands of Catholic and other religious educators 
from across the United States, Canada, and other countries to exchange ideas 
and debut cutting-edge research and technologies related to education. 

This year St. Vincent de Paul School principal, Mrs. Kay Glastetter, and newly 
selected Assistant Principal, Mrs. Lenore Herndon, will attend. Mrs. Kathy 
Hotop-Raines has also been selected to be a national presenter for NCEA 
2025. Her presentation is entitled “Creating a Dynamic Summer Care 
Program.” Her presentation is designed to help address the national shortage 
of summer childcare in the nation. She will offer insight to other Catholic 
schools on how to design a Summer Care Program like the model program at 
St. Vincent de Paul School. This will be Mrs. Raines’ third time presenting at 
the NCEA Conference.   

As always, thank you for your continued support and prayers for our school 
and faculty as we strive to grow and learn to “Be the Light” in our parish, 
school, and community. 
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K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
ONE DAY SERVICE 

Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 573-547-8818 
123 Elm Street  Perryville, MO 63701 

info@lundyheatingandcooling.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420      www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petersheatingandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 

Stan Irwin, AAMS® 
Financial Advisor 

326 S. Mount Auburn Rd., Suite 102 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
573-335-8274 

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING  

SOUTHEAST MISSOURI 

David Westrich, MD, FACS 

Shawn Parker, MD, FACS 

Todd Lumsden, DO, FAOCO 

John Kinder, MD, FACS 

Tatyana I. Metelitsina, MD 

573-335-2600     

573.332.7223 

Terry Spence D.D.S., M.D.S. 

Jennifer Burzynski D.M.D., M.S. 

2103 Broadway  Cape Girardeau MO 63701 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

ALWAYS PRESENT 

tdfoundry.io 

hudsonchirocape.com 

Cape’s #1 Chiropractic Clinic 

Please support these sponsors! 


